
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 
AUGUST 12, 1982 

The Board of County Commission met this day in special session with the following members present, 

to-wit: Bobby Varnum, Chairman, Jack Bowman, Monroe Cox and Clayton Shiver. 

Chairman Shiver called the meeting to order. 

Willie D. Wise~ Clerk, read a letter to the Board stating that the State proposed putting Calhoun, 

Liberty and Jackson County's CETA Programs together to be operated by Florida Employees Service ln 

Marianna. 

A motion was made by Commissioner Shiver~ seconded by Commissioner Cox and duly carried that Slnce 

Calhoun County has space available that the Board of County Commission be the sponsor and leave CETA as 

it is, and a letter should be sent to the senators and representatives concerning this opposition. 

Chairman Varnum presented a letter from the City of Blountstown on Jackson Street, and stated the 

City did not know where the 1}2 section line was which is the city limits. Commissioner Cox recommended 

the Board not take any action until the next regular Board meeting. 

Willie D. Wise~ Clerk~ stated that time sheets on the HUD employees had been requested from his 

office and that there were allegations of HUD employees working on Commissioner Donnell Whitfield's 

house during working hours while being paid by the HUD Program. Commissioners Bo'itJ.liBD, Cox, Shiver and 

Varnum stated they were not aware of this going on. 

A motion was made by Commissioner Shiver, seconded by Commissioner Bowman and duly carried that the 

Department of Transportation be written and request that the borrow pit on Hwy. 71 in District 4 be 

replaced. 

There being no further business, the Board did then adjourn. 

Willie D. 1 Wise 
Clerk &~ AJ~---

~Y Varnum 
Chairman 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF AUGUST 17, 1982 

The Board of County Commission met this day in regular session with the following members present, 

to-wit: Bobby Varnum, Chairman, Donnell Whitfield, Jack Bo'itJ.liBD, Clayton Shiver and Monroe Cox. 

Willie D. Wise, Clerk~ Sheriff William G. Smith and Attorney Bill Corbin were present and acting. 

The meeting was called to order by Sheriff Smith followed with prayer by Chairman Varnum. 

Bids were opened as advertised by County Attorney Bill Corbin on a l/2 ton pickup truck and are 

as follows: 

Lee's Cars and Trucks ----------------------- $8,663.35 

Blountstown Motors -------------------------- $8,600.00 

After some discussion~ Commissioner Whitfield made a motion to accept the low bid from Blountstown 

Motors. Motion seconded by Commissioner Bowman and duly carried. 

Commissioner Bowman recommended that the Board go ahead and advertise for a lease purchase agreement 

on a l/2 ton truck to be paid for out of the Weatherization Program - bids to be opened at the meeting 

to be held September 9, 1982. 

Mr. Bill Adkins with Florida Engineering made a report to the Board on Hwy. 274, and stated a place 

near the cemetery needed to be repaired. Mr. Adkins also made a report on the Wrennie Moody Road and 

statedthere were three or four problems on this road, and it was the contractor's and the county's 

fault . 


